Congratulations, Jamie!  

On behalf of the Faith Formation Mission Area Team of the Michigan Conference United Church of Christ, we are writing to inform you that, as a result of your recent application to the Immanuel UCC Detroit Scholarship Fund, you are being awarded $13,000, payable to Chicago Theological Seminary, Chicago, Illinois, for the 2022-2023 academic year.   

Awards are for the full academic year, and will be disbursed to your seminary in August, pending documentation of your fall enrollment.  As soon as you register for fall semester, please have your seminary registrar send verification of enrollment to Lisa Soulliere at the Michigan Conference office: 
lisa@michucc.org

The Business Manager for the Michigan Conference will handle payment of the funds to your seminary.  If the award exceeds your fall tuition costs, you will need to arrange with your seminary to apply the balance to spring and summer semesters and, if applicable, to get a refund of any extra amount.  Within the guidelines of the scholarship, you may spend any available balance on additional expenses incurred in getting your degree, such as books, food and lodging costs, classes at other seminaries, or additional expenses required by your Committee on Ministry, such as boundary training or psychological screening for ordination.  
If you have any questions or concerns about the scholarship, please contact one of us.  Congratulations on your hard work this far and blessings on your coming year!
Warmly,
Beth Code
Judith Booker
Susan Greenwood
Immanuel Scholarship Subcommittee
Faith Formation Mission Area Team
Michigan Conference United Church of Christ



